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DEAR GATHERING FAMILY,

WE ARE 50 VERY EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE THAT WE WILL BE
HOLDING A SPIRITUAL UNITY OF THE TRIBES GATHERING IN
GERMANY THIS YEAR. IT WILL TAKE PLACE FROM AUGUST 2BTH
TIL AUGUST 31S5T 2025 IN BULSTEDT, NORTHERN-GERMANY.
(CAMP DAY WILL BE AUGUST 27TH). THE CLOSEST AIRPORTS
ARE HAMBURG AND BREMEN.

WE ARE VERY THANKFUL TO HAVE FOUND HEIKE AND PIET
FROM HOF TIETJEN, WHO OFFER US A WARMHEARTED AND
COSY PLACE AT THEIR FARM.

" WE WOULD LOVE TO INVITE EACH AND EVERYONE OF YOU TO
TAKE PART AND SUPPORT THIS ENDEAVOUR THAT FEELS VERY
MUCH NEEDED IN THE TIMES WE ARE FACING. PLEASE FEEL
FREE TO INVITE FRIENDS AND FAMILY TO COME ALONG AND LET
US KNOW IF YOU NEED ANY HELP FOR PLANNING YOUR TRIP.
YOU CAN REACH US VIA EMAIL AT SUT.GERMANY@GMAIL.COM

SINCE THIS IS THE FIRST TIME FOR US TO HOST A GATHERING
LIKE THIS, WE WOULD LOVE TO ASK FOR SOME FINANCIAL
SUPPORT FROM OUR FRIENDS AND FAMILIES IN OVERSEAS.
EXPENSES THAT GO ALONG WITH THE EVENT WILL BE FOOD,
FIREWOOD, ACCOMMODATIONS FOR ELDERS, FLIGHTS FOR THE
ELDERS, HONOURING THE LAND WHERE THE GATHERING WILL
BE HELD. WE WOULD BE VERY THANKFUL FOR ANY SUPPORT
YOU CAN GIVE.

DONATIONS MAY GO TO OUR PAYPAL ACCOUNT AT
SUT.GERMANY@GMAIL.COM

WE WILL KEEP YOU POSTED ABOUT FURTHER STEPS ALONG THE
WAY AND ARE VERY MUCH LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING MANY
OF YOU AT OUR FIRST BIG GATHERING IN GERMANY.



